
Hong Kong/Guangdong Co-operation Joint
Conference postponed

     The 24th Plenary of the Hong Kong/Guangdong Co-operation Joint
Conference originally scheduled to take place in Guangzhou today (June 27)
will be postponed to July as agreed by both the Guangdong and Hong Kong
sides. The official date will be announced in due course.
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